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Senators, 

 

One shoe does not fit all. The most important thing for a local school district is to 

have control over their superintendent. Superintendents should not be subservient to 

outside special interests. 

 

Please vote no on SB1521. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Joe Wilson 

Gold Beach, OR 


